

PAC Agenda/Notes

May 22nd, 2018

1. Keri Updates

- a. She suggests Ekology clothing-to show school spirit and advertise. She is looking into an indigenous logo to hopefully reflect the land. Maybe something to consider for September & October. A fundraiser? eg. Ethical Addiction.
- b. Chris is to build picnic tables for the pergola. Asking PAC for \$500-\$700 for the wood. Attached directly to pergola-bench/table and open at one side. PAC will fund this if receipt is submitted ASAP before school year is out. Pergola tentatively to be built in the summer time.

2. Fair

- a. Outline sent by Jamie today to read via email. Concerned about volunteer sign up, currently 5. Can students volunteer for it? Chairs and crafts could be helpful for students to help with. Only option is to cut games or find more people (we need approximately 14). Leah and Jennifer to volunteer as well. Jennifer is available before photos. Invitations already sent out. Put on sandwich board outside the school-Jennifer to make sign and then we will assign people tasks.
- b. Doug to manage concession.
- c. Discuss menu plan for concession-easy to walk around with, typical fair food.
- d. Can we change the hours of the fair? Advertising of fair has already gone out. Can someone change the signs? Suggested 10-2 would be better. Is the facebook event private or closed? Jill to figure out if we can change the picture to share to the public so the event is clear.
- e. Keri suggests a fair committee? -to help simply the fair so it's not all on one person.
- f. Information sessions-will be informal. We can make badges/buttons/stickers-talk to me about the program. Aimee is a button maker, she needs more supplies. PAC will pay for the supplies.
- g. Admission by donation in a box-repurpose the volunteer? Or combine raffle, admission, and bake sale in one place with one volunteer.
- h. Suggestion to cut the race. Also, balloon toss is not great for the environment. Maybe we should cut that as well? Many activities are free play which require no volunteer.
- i. Prizes for activities require an attendant. Maybe we should cut the prizes?
- j. Concession-silver wear to be re-used again, no straws, brown paper bags. As environmentally friendly as possible.
- k. Admission-where is it to be located? Maybe at entrance between the school and the garden to make sure we hit everyone. This was difficult at the winter fair.

3. Hot Lunch June 22nd, 2018.

- a. WDF Pizzas ordered for students by Jamie. Leah and Joanna to help cook and assemble hot lunches that day.

4. Western Direct Fundraiser-Approximately \$250 from the 3 students who put in orders. Maybe reconsider a different fundraiser next year.

5. Field Trip Cost-PAC to fund with gaming grant the trip to science world. \$700 towards admission.
6. Fundraising needs to be multi-person next year. A lot of trials this year since we are new at doing this. Jamie has done an excellent job and we would like to acknowledge her hard work.
7. End of year party-Kindergarten has graduation. Older class? Keri to consider.
8. Any other topics
 - a. Jennifer suggests a bottle drive-can set up at bottle depot. Maybe we can do this as a fundraiser next year?
9. Next PAC Meeting-June 13th, 2018.
 - a. Send out reminder for general meeting & PAC bylaws.